
YESHIVA UNIVERSITY 
500 WEST 185TH STREET 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 19033 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

September 6, 1978 

Mr. Herbert Tenzer 

Tenzer, Greenblatt, Fallon 

and Kaplan 
100 Park Avenue 

New York, N.Y. 10017 

Dear Herbert: 

Pursuant to the last item in the letter of appoint- 
ment signed by you, as Chairman of the Board of 
Trustees of Yeshiva University, on November 25, 
1977, I hereby give you written notice of my 
intention to seek re-appointment for another 
term of office as President when my present 
term expires on August 31, 1979. 

It has been a pleasure working with you and, 
together, confronting and seeking to master the 
challenges faced by the University. I pray that 
we shall be able to continue these cooperative 
efforts on behalf of Yeshiva for many years to come. 

Warmest regards to your wife. 

Cordially yours, 

NORMAN LAMM 

President 
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